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At Orangeville & Headwaters Minor Baseball Association (OHMBA), the health and safety of our members, volunteers and participants is our top priority. We are committed to maintaining a secure environment for all minor baseball activities. Our key principles include:
Responsibility and Compliance:
OHMBA's Board of Directors ensures compliance with all relevant health and safety laws and standards.
Training and Preparedness:
Coaches, volunteers, and staff, will have health and safety training including emergency response procedures.
Hazard and Risk Management:
We prioritize hazard identification and risk management to ensure a safe environment. Ongoing facility and equipment inspections will be conducted to address hazards promptly and ensure compliance with safety standards.
Communication and Improvement:
Open communication channels will be maintained for reporting safety concerns. Feedback will be actively sought to continuously improve our safety practices.
By following these principles, OHMBA aims to provide a safe and enjoyable environment for all involved in our minor baseball programs.
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